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To: All TC Chairs of X3 TCs and TGs
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Director - X3 Secretariat
Subject: Notification of your terminated members

On September 26th, | had to notify all ASC X3, X3 Technical Committee, and X3 Technical
Committee/Task Group participants that their membership(s) in ASC X3 and/or its subgroups had been
terminated due to their failure to pay their ANSI International Program Fee (IPF). Such action, authorized
by ASC X3, was set forth in the X3/SD-2, Organization, Rules, and Procedures of X3, section 4.2.6 b).

The attached list denotes those individuals. This means that each individual wishing to rejoin must pay
his/her 1995 IPF. In addition, each individual must now re-apply for membership per section 4.2.3.1.6 of
the X3/SD-2:

A prospective voting member shall attend at least two out of three successive meetings of the TC, TG
or SG. A representative shall attend the first of these meetings as an observer and reaffirm interest in

the work of the TC, TG, or SG. Membership becomes effective with attendance at one of the next two
successive meetings. Voting privileges begin with the opening of that meeting.

Individuals choosing to wait until 1996 to rejoin will be billed for their 1996 fees AND also will have to pay
their current 1995 "past due" fee(s).

Please note that this action was not done precipitously. Each of these participants already had received
three (3) notices regarding this fee from ANSI with the expressed warning of the action to be taken.
Please advise the members that any questions regarding the IPF should be directed to Ms. Lisa Rajchel,
ANSI, 11 West 42nd St., 13th Floor, New York, NY 10036; 202/642-4932; Irajchel@ansi.org. Questions
related to voting memberships can be directed to me.

Thank you in advance for complying with these instructions.



